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I'm not sure if I'm doing this correctly or not.  I just want to say how unfair it is that the 

owners of my manufactured housing community continue to have such huge rent 

increases every year.  They take nearly all of our yearly social security increase from 

us for rent.  We are retired, on a fixed income.  two years ago when we had the 

sizable increase in our benefits the owners took nearly all of it.  It's disgusting and not 

the least bit fair. 

thank you 

Randy Wethington 


